August 24, 2021

RE: Notification of change to residential backflow testing starting in 2022.
Emmett Residents:

The City of Emmett Public Works office is notifying you of a change to residential backflow
testing starting in 2022.

All residential irrigation backflow testing is to be completed and reports submitted to Emmett
Public Works Office before June 1st starting in 2022. The test reports are to be submitted by
your certified backflow assembly tester.

There will be no changes to commercial backflows.

This change will automatically be applied to your residential backflow account. No response is
required from homeowner. If you do not have an underground sprinkler system on city water,
please disregard this letter.

Thank you for working with us to protect the public drinking water system. Please do not
hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

City of Emmett
Public Works

601 E 3" St
Emmett ID 83617

(208) 365-9569 ext 7
backflow(@cityofemmett.org




